GWF

GWF POWER SYSTEMS

March 28, 2012

Mr. Greg Stone, Manager — Engineering Services
Bay Area Air Quality Management District

939 Ellis Street

San Francisco, CA 94109-7799

RE: Rule 2-1-236 Plant Closures

Dear Mr. Stone:

GWF Power Systems, L.P. hereby provides the District with the notice of the permanent closure
of the following power plants:

A3243 — 895 East Third Street, Pittsburg, CA 94565
A3244 — 1600 Loveridge Road, Pittsburg, CA 94565
A3245 — 1900 Wilbur Avenue, Antioch, CA 94509
A3981 - 3400 Wilbur Avenue, Antioch, CA 94509
A3246 — 555 Nichols Road, Bay Point, CA 94565

Each power plant was shut down on February 16, 2012 and permanent closure of the facilities
was completed on March 26, 2012. GWF requests the District to cancel the Synthetic Minor
Permits associated with each of the aforementioned plants effective March 28, 2012.

Thank you for your time and consideration regarding this request.

Respectfully,
GWF Power Systems, L.P.

i e

Mark Kehoe
Director, Environmental and Safety

cc. K. Kolnowski, GWF
D. Wheeler, GWF
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